
St. James and St. Ann’s School 
Hot Lunch Program 

 
 

Hello Parents! 
 

We will now be using MunchaLunch ordering system to order Hot Lunch. 
You will now place hot lunch orders online using MunchaLunch.com!  

 
Payment will still be made by Electronic Funds Direct Debit from your account on the 15th of 
each month.  You will see a “pay now” option at the end of the ordering process but please do 
not submit a cheque.  Payments will be deducted, and account balances will be updated on the 
15th. 

 
 
HOW TO REGISTER: 
 

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/stjamesandstanns 
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 

 
 

 
 

• Online ordering will be OPEN from Sunday to Friday 
• If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet,  

please contact Gina White @ 604-309-8558 
 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/stjamesandstanns

